
First Mutual Properties Limited wishes to inform its shareholders and the public that the Zimbabwe 

Stock Exchange has approved an extension of the publication deadline for the financial statements 

for the year ended 31 December 2024, now set for 30 April 2025. 

 

The extension allows for the finalisation of audit opinions on the USD functional currency (General 

Purpose) financial statements and the ZWG presentation currency (Special Purpose) financial 

statements.

 

BY ORDER OF THE BOARD

 

Mrs Dulcie Kandwe 

Company Secretary 

2 April 2025

 NOTICE OF EXTENSION OF TIME TO 
PUBLISH FULL YEAR FINANCIAL RESULTS 

FOR THE YEAR ENDED 31 DECEMBER 2024
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